

1st Merrickville Group Committee

October 17th - Agenda

- Review agenda
- Date, time, location of next meeting
 - Thursday evenings not good for Lee
- Approval of minutes of last meeting (August 28th)
- Registration
 - 32 Beavers, 27+1 Cubs, 13 Scouts
 - Refund of three registrations
 - Membership Management System updated
 - Leaders can access MMS too!
 - Financial support for Earl's
- Leader recruitment
 - No positive results
 - Ratios are guideline
 - Can we survive as is?
 - Group coverage of leader's uniform?
 - Reference checks ongoing
 - Crests for new leaders
- Police Record Checks
 - Needed from George, Lee, Tara, Sarah, Mike, Paul
- Financial Report
 - Signature transfer from Klaus/Lee to Allan/Stew
 - Section budgets overdue!
 - Soapbox account -> Group account
- Apple Day
 - Review profits
 - Plan for next year
- Group Crest
 - Materials out
 - Designs from leaders
 - Give pep talks in section meetings
- Training
 - Outdoor skills
 - October 25/26/27
 - Who wants to go with Alex?
 - Gateway
 - All leaders must attend
 - Schedule our own session?
 - Woodbadge I
 - October session canceled due lack of participation
 - Keep an eye on Voyageur region training web page
- Definition of full uniform
 - Includes dark colour trousers/shorts (not jeans)
 - Getting better (at least in Pack)
- Popcorn
 - Materials out, due back by Nov 9th
 - Reminder sheet to be distributed
 - Give pep talks in section meetings
 - ScoutBucks donation back to group?
- Soapbox Derby
 - Storage of cars
 - Financial policy
 - Prime for next year
- Tupperware
- Section Reports
 - Beaver Report
 - Cub Report
 - Scout Report
- Closure